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Sue Monette

From: dalegg <dalegg@bendbroadband.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 8:59 AM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: Recycling in Sunriver.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

Just a quick note to say that I am NOT interested in having recycling service to my hone in Sunriver.  In fact I 
would prefer not having the extra truck trafic in my neighborhood.   The amount of recycle that my wife and I 
generate is not worth the cost.  In fact with Sunrivers residency at well less than half for most of the year, the 
cost to the environment of having trucks routinely driving the community for little material is high. 
Thanks 
Dave Legg 

 You don't often get email from dalegg@bendbroadband.com. Learn why this is important  


